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SEPT 4-7 & OCT 9-12

Call 877.498.3310
LauraKaneTravel.comSOT#ST36723

Includes
DELUXE MOTOR COACH
3 NIGHTS HOTEL
$50 IN FREEPLAY
$30 IN MEAL VOUCHERS
GRATUITY FOR HOSTESS
& DRIVER
ALL TAXES & FEES

3 NIGHTS

PP/
DBL

$239

Biloxi
CASINO TOURS

3680 SE 26TH AVE,
OCALA, FL 34471

TD-0000286999

Providing Cancer
Care to Tallahassee &
All Surrounding Areas

Accepts Most Insurance,
Including Medicare and

Medicaid

850-727-8540
www.hemoncsolutions.com

Hematology Oncology Solutions of Tallahassee

TD-0000287122 Dr. Marie Amanze

We Treat All Cancer

There’s nothing common about NFC
• Fully-Accredited
• 3K - 12th grade
• Celebrating 50 Years of
excellence in education

• Weekly Chapel Programs
• Dual Enrollment for
Juniors & Seniors

850-386-6327ext. 195
nflschool.org

There’s never been
a better time to get your

State-accredited
courses available
online or in our

Tallahassee
classroom.

(850) 893-7000

Real Estate
License!

RealEstateSchool
the

inc.www.realestate-school.com
TD-0000287818

ESPOSITO’S
Mon-Sat 7:30-8:00 Sun 8:00-6:00
2743 Capita l C i rc le , NE 850-386-2114

One of the
Top 100

Independent
Garden
Centers
in North
Amer ica !

Mosquitoes ruining
your summer fun?
We’ll stop them in mid-air!

Prefer to do it yourself?
Visit Esposito’s to see

our consumer Mosquito
Fogger in action!

mid a

E

Esposito’s
Mosquito
Control

FREE ESTIMATES

850-386-2114

T L H  LO C A L

As a self-described
impatient artist and mu-
sician, Eliza Schneider-
Green thrives in the
Florida heat. The humid-
ity is a warm hug she
wraps herself inside, and
when she eventually
ducks back into her air-
conditioned studio space,
she still sees the natural
landscape via a window
overlooking her back-
yard’s banana and palm
trees. 

“I feel like Florida is a
character and it shows
up in almost all of my
songs,” admits Schneid-
er-Green, whose recently
began trying her hand at
songwriting for her band,
Liza and the Wise Guys.
“It’s this overwhelming
presence, and if you’ve
lived here for a while or
you were born here, you
feel it, and when you
leave, you feel its ab-
sence.” 

Schneider-Green grew
up in Tallahassee’s
Grassroots Community
down the street from her
neighbors, and now band-
mates, Jean-Marc and
Noah Wise. They always
enjoyed making music at
community bonfires and
holiday parties and de-
cided two years ago to
put their chops to the test
and form a band. Having
played in different ven-
ues around town, they’ll
appear for the first time
at Jim Crozier’s Wednes-
day night Lab Sessions
on Aug. 9 at Bird’s Aph-
rodisiac Oyster Shack. 

“I always say expect
the unexpected with us,”
laughs Schneider-Green,
as the band’s setlist is
always eclectic. “I’ve
been to a couple lab ses-
sions and they’re fantas-
tic. Jim plays with you,
and it’s a chance to col-
laborate and bring an
honorary member into
the band to see what cool
stuff you can create.
Hopefully, you’ll leave
with a few new favor-
ites.”

Something clicks in-
side for Schneider-Green
when it comes to all
forms of expression. As a
dancer until age 16, she
enjoyed being in the heat
of the lights, feeling the
vibrations of music, and
seeing the reflections off
audience members’
glasses as she entered
the stage. While her
background in dance and
theater greatly contrib-
ute to her creative proc-
esses as a musician,
Schneider-Green says
she’s always felt most
passionate about the
visual arts. 

After attending Talla-
hassee Community Col-
lege, Schneider-Green
fell hard and fast for
photography, painting,
and illustration, exposing
herself the local artists
and communities like
Railroad Square. Coming
from the perspective of
being on stage gave her a
crash course in the reali-
ty of being an artist and
the behind the scenes
work that is put into the
form.

“When you go to see a
ballet, you’re seeing a
finished product and not
the months of hard work
and effort that’s gone
into it,” explains Schneid-
er-Green. “When you’re
in that world and see
both sides of it, you get
less frustrated if it’s
more of a struggle to get
to that finished product.
It gives you an apprecia-
tion for when everything
does go right and a tool-
box to choose from when
things don’t.” 

Her first teacher and
biggest mentor was her
mom, who homeschooled
Schneider-Green and
taught her how to “live
creatively.” A musician,
beekeeper, and gardener,
Schneider-Green always
looked up to her mom’s
ability to live and breathe
the arts. Likewise, Ba-
rabara Edwards, a pho-
tography professor at
TCC, served as a profes-
sional mentor who trans-
formed Schneider-
Green’s thoughts around
creating. 

“She taught me to not
just take a photo but to
make a photo,” says
Schneider-Green. “That
can apply to any art form
— don’t just look at
what’s in front of you.

You have to look side to
side, upwards, and be-
hind you. She showed me
how to be an observer of
art and transport other
people into your own
world.”

Schneider-Green con-
siders her main subject
matter in photography to
be creative self-portraits.
Her love for history and
collecting vintage
clothes, ephemera, and
magazines, lead her to
recreate shoots and fash-
ion spreads from specific
time periods. When it
comes to painting, hikes
and walks around Talla-
hassee grab her atten-
tion, and she is drawn to
making more nature-
based work and selling it
on her Etsy store, The
Silk and Cotton Shop. 

As singer and guitarist
for Liza and the Wise
Guys, Schneider-Green
feels the band has a little
bit of everything when it
comes to sound. Their
signature is to take ev-
erything from an old jazz
standard to a top 40 hit,
break it down and make
three-part harmonies to
give it a folky, bluegrass
feel. 

“It’s really fun to see
how far we can push that
by taking a song that is
wildly out of our comfort
zone and tweaking it a
little bit and to make it
our own,” says Schneid-
er-Green. 

Now that the band is
beginning to use more
original material,
Schneider-Green is ex-
perimenting more with
how she approaches the
songwriting process,

finding inspiration in
Southern gothic litera-
ture and the human con-
dition. She jokes that she
can’t write a happy song
to save her life, as strug-
gle remains a theme in
her work, often based on
true stories from her
personal or loved ones’
histories. 

Schneider-Green says
the right moment has to
strike her in the writing
process, and when it
does, the lyrics come out

as a short story. Though
she doesn’t read music,
she plays by ear to find
the right tempo and pro-
gression based on the
written patterns. Just
like when she paints,
Schneider-Green says
she forgets time, and two
hours may pass without
her noticing. 

“I think songwriting
can be healing,” says
Schneider-Green. “I like
listening to songs that
have depth and struggle
in them, where you can
really hear the emotion
of whoever wrote it. It’s
going through situations
and being able to create
something tangible out of
that experience. You can
have these deep con-
versations with yourself,
then whoever you share
the song with, then with
an audience and you get
to have it over and over
again.” 

Schneider-Green con-
siders the upcoming
Wednesday night Lab
Session with Jim Crozier
to be, in many ways, her
songwriting debut.
Though she’s relatively
new to the music scene at
age 21, Schneider-Green
already feels welcome
among the Tallahassee’s
family of musicians and
considers her greatest
accomplishment to be not
letting age or environ-
ment stifle her passion
for artistic expression.

“It’s a brave thing to
take something so per-
sonal and put it out there,
but it’s also liberating,”

states Schneider-Green.
“You can let your art
speak for itself. Make
paintings even if you’re
not selling them; make
music even if no one is
listening. Speak from
your soul and live artful-

ly even if you’re the only
one noticing. I think it’s
necessary to carve out
time to just live an artis-
tic and creative life and
make a corner of the
world that is inspiring to
you.” 

Band testing chops with Lab Sessions at Bird’s
AMANDA SIERADZKI
COUNCIL ON CULTURE & ARTS

ELIZA SCHNEIDER-GREEN

Liza and the Wise Guys will perform at the Lab Sessions with Jim Crozier at Bird's Aphrodisiac
Shack. 

ELIZA SCHNEIDER-GREEN

Eliza Schneider-Green, who started as a dancer, is drawn to
the arts. 

If you go
What: Lab Sessions: Jim
Crozier with Liza and the
Wise Guys
When: 6-8 p.m., Aug. 9
Where: Bird’s Aphrodisiac
Oyster Shack, 325 N Bro-
nough St.
Cost: Free
Contact: For more informa-
tion, call 850-222-1075 or visit
http://jimcrozier.com/lab/. 


